
Voices of IdentityAs part of a new 2 year project the Ministries: Vocations & 
Worship team are hosting an online conversation and 

reflection space for 

Ministers who are young in age
Lots of our Ministers  are now under 35. Experiences of 

ministry differ quite a lot for those ministers who identify as 
“young” or are sometimes labelled as such by their 

congregations. If you would welcome the opportunity to 
share or be in community with others who, like you, can 

identify with being young in ministry then

You are welcome to join us on 

6 July 2022 from 10.00 – 12.30
Our co-host on this occasion will be the 

Revd Liam Dacre –Davis currently serving in Leicester

Bookings can be made by contacting Jane Bingham on 
binghamj@methodistchurch.org.uk

For an informal chat or to learn more please do get in touch with Jane 
who can help with any queries you have


